Elder Scholarship
to be offered

A special scholarship is avail-
able to students over SO years
old at the University of Alaska,
Anchorage.

The Colonial Penn Group
Inc. “Elder Scholar of the
Year” will be awarded to the
student selected by a national
panel of distinguished judges
from the fields of education,
business, arts and public ser-
vice.

Students must be at least
fifty years old and be current-
ly seeking a bachelors, masters
or doctoral degree.

Those interested in further
information of the “Elder of the
Year Scholarship” can contact
the UAA Financial Aids Office,
3211 Providence Drive,
263-1589.



